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912 East Walnut Solid 
Waste Collection Site

• The property at 912 Walnut was purchased for 
a solid waste collection site. At the time, the 
idea was to plat the property into two lots and 
sell the portion with the building to another 
entity.

• Since that time, the Historic Preservation 
Commission has Identified the potential 
historic value of the property and the question 
of the  ultimate use of the portion not 
necessary for solid waste collection needs to 
be addressed.



912 East Walnut Solid 
Waste Collection Site

There are options for the property after platting:

• Sell the portion with the existing structure to 
another entity.

• Transfer the portion with the existing structure to 
another Department for use as part of conducting 
business.

• Transfer the portion with the existing structure to 
another Department for restoration as a historic 
property or potentially as housing or office space.




